
In reply to the response of the Letter to the Editor regarding Lipoedema – myths and
facts, Part 1 and Part 5. European Best Practice of Lipoedema – Summary of the
European Lipoedema Forum consensus

We find the publication of the Response
Letter [1] an unprofessional and regretta-
ble decision on the part of the authors
and editorial staff, given its factual inac-
curacies. We have posted our reply to the
inaccuracies here: www.lipedema.org/
phlebologie-letter.
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Publication note

Letters to the editor do not necessarily
represent the opinion of the editor or
publisher. The editor and publisher reserve
the right to not publish letters to the editor,
or to publish them abbreviated or in
extracts.
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